
Standing Orders in Relation to Access to Information 
 

Standing Order E14 – General Exception 
 

Temporary Accommodation Sufficiency Implementation 
 
 
 
On 10 May 2022, the Cabinet is due to recommend to the Council Meeting being held on 17 May 
2022, proposals to address the critical need to access accommodation for the provision of 
temporary accommodation for families in Torbay 
 
It will be a key decision but it has not been published in the Forward Plan issued on 18 March 
2022 e.g. 28 days before the decision is due to be taken.  It was published in the Forward Plan on 
29 April 2022. 
 
A delay in reaching a decision in relation to the provision of temporary accommodation for families 
would prejudice the Council’s and the public’s interest and have a negative impact on families who 
find themselves homeless. In light of this it is impracticable to defer the decision until it has been 
included in the Forward Plan for 28 days.   
 
 
 
 
Signed:  
 
Dated:     

 
The Overview and Scrutiny Co-ordinator has been informed, by this written notice, of this matter. 
 
Copies of this written notice are available to the public outside the main Council offices in Torquay, 
Paignton and Brixham. 
 


